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This bill is 1) unnecessary 2) an infringement of the Bill of Rights 3) far too broad. Including the area 100 yards from
anywhere county employees work is too vague and variable and will include public walkways and roads around
these hard-to-determine locations. This puts law-abiding gun owners at risk while doing nothing to make anyone
safer. Additionally, having an exception for the commissioners is unAmerican and deplorable. If our representatives
can protect themselves, than we can too. Having separate rules for "leaders" is unacceptable. Please vote against
this Bill.
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